

Wednesday 15th July

Dear parents/carers,

I am writing with news about our staffing structure for the 2020/21 academic year.

Firstly, we wish Mrs Burke all the best as she moves on to her first headship in September and thank her for all her hard work and commitment to our pupils. Mrs Burke is starting as headteacher in another school within the Believe Academy Trust, so you may see her around school now and again!

I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Maddams is our new Assistant Headteacher, with responsibility for Year 5 & 6 pupils as well as being our SENDCO.

Our staffing structure from September 2020 is explained below – you will notice some changes and our classes have new names! These are linked to significant people from the local area and across Nottinghamshire with major achievements and unique contributions to our lives today through sporting success, inventions, talents and bravery. Our children will learn more about them throughout the year.

You will be sent details of your child's new class and teacher by text message and ClassDojo on Thursday 16th July. We'll also be sending out information about how we will re-opening for all pupils safely in September before the holidays begin.

Headteacher	Mr. Fowlie	Designated Safeguarding Lead
EYFS & Year 1 Assistant Head	Mrs Stringfellow	Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead
Year 2,3 4 Assistant Head	Mrs Kirkman	Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead
Y5/6 Assistant Head	Mr. Maddams	SENDCO

Year group	Class	Teacher
Nursery	Foxes & Badgers	Mrs Pritchett
Reception		Mrs Bright
Y1	Robin Hood	Miss Heywood
Y2	Downie	Miss Stubbs
Y3	Bonington	Miss Beardsley
Y4	Watts	Mr. Daniels
Y4	Hawksley	Miss Blake
Y5	Irons	Mr. Britton
Y5	Torvill	Mrs Davies
Y6	Bains	Mrs Millar
Y3/4/5	PPA Cover	Mrs Briggs

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Fowlie Headteacher